McKINLEY KINDERGARTEN CLASSROOM 
SCAVENGER HUNT!

Dear Families,

Welcome to our Back to School Night. Here is a short "scavenger hunt" for you and your child to complete together. 

At the end I will have a small treat for you. You can do steps 5-10 in any order. Have fun!

1. Find the sign-in sheet and your name ticket model on the purple table. Write your name very carefully. Take home a set of name tickets for at-home practicing. (Parents, please sign in on the Volunteer and/or Conference Day Sheets.)

2. If you brought your school supplies, sort them into the bins on the orange table.

3. Find your cubby. Take out the papers and give them to your parents. This is your homework.

4. Find your book box (the clear plastic shoe box) and take to the big carpet area where the calendar is. 

5. Find our classroom library; pick a book to put in your book box for next week. (Return the box to the spot where you found it.)

6. Find your coat/backpack hook in the closet.
7. Find our classroom pet. What is his name?

8. Find the blue table. Roll and cut out a shape from the playdough.

9. Build something with the manipulatives on the red table.

10. Find the green table with the ABC/Phonics Chart. Can you fingerspell the ABCs? Take a Family ABC/Phonics Chart home for your refrigerator.
11. Find Mrs. Nelson's desk. Open the box for a special surprise!
12. Before you leave this evening, make sure you help your child find the bathroom. Help him/her practice locking and unlocking a door, flushing, and washing hands. Notice the “Stop” and “Go” sign.
13. Also, check out our "Kindergarten Giving Tree" in the hallway–pick an apple and fulfill a wish for classroom supplies/needs.

THANK YOU FOR COMING--WE'RE SURE TO HAVE A GREAT YEAR! 

